
 
 
 

2018  SUMMER  NEWSLETTER  
Message from the OACAO President Nancy Beddoe 

WǳƴŜ ƛǎ {ŜƴƛƻǊǎΩ aƻƴǘƘ ƛƴ hƴǘŀǊƛƻ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǘƘŜƳŜ "Now's the time to start something new," highlights how 
aging does not prevent any of us from leading fulfilling lives. We see evidence of this at our centres ς ƛǘǎΩ ƴƻǘ 
unusual to see a member who is 90+  taking on a leadership role, running a fundraising campaign or teaching a 
new fitness class.    No matter what age, seniors continue to contribute to our communities and we can all 
benefit from their wisdom, friendship, and experience.    
 

At the recent OACAO Board meeting we welcomed our newest board 
member, Karen Pyatt-Westbrook from London as our South West Region 
Staff Rep.    The board also spent time reviewing the strategic plan and we 
had a great discussion on how we can further advocate for our centres.  The 
OACAO is preparing an advocacy outreach campaign to educate the new 
Government of Ontario on how crucial centres are in our communities.  The 
OACAO will continue to provide a strong voice for Older Adult Centres and SALCs in 
Ontario. 
    

The OACAO welcomed a new Business partner LiveWell Pathway Homecare 
Services.   
 

¸ƻǳ ǿƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ Ƴƛǎǎ ƻǳǊ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ŎƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нф ŀƴŘ ол ƛƴ 
Mississauga at the Hilton Mississauga/Meadowvale.  Conference is a great 
opportunity to network and connect with your peers, attend informative 
workshops, hear inspiring keynotes and find out what is going on in the 
province.    
 

Thanks to the OACAO staff team - Sue, Lina, Shelley and Marilyn, the OACAO 
Board members and OACAO volunteers for all of your hard work on behalf of 
the association.   
 

At this time, we would like to formally thank Fiona Mueller for her dedication 
and commitment to the OACAO as our part-time Administrative Assistant.  
Fiona has recently secured a full-time position with another company.  We will 
Ƴƛǎǎ CƛƻƴŀΩǎ ǿŀǊƳ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜndly personality and her creative flare that she 
brought to OACAO projects.  She has been a real asset to the OACAO.    

  
 

 

Nancy Beddoe 

President\ 

 

  

OUR VISION 

A world in which adults are 
aging successfully,  

continuing to contribute, 
remaining engaged, and where 
their contribution to society is 

recognized and valued. 

OUR MISSION 

To be a recognized leader  

in the development of quality 

services, resources and 

supports for our network  

of community based  

older adult centres. 



  



Message from the OACAO Executive Director Sue Hesjedahl 

Hello OACAO members, partners and friends. I trust that everyone is enjoying a busy and enjoyable Seniors 
Month again this year.  Iôd like to take time to inform you of some very important work that the OACAO has been 
doing on behalf of our membership and seniors organizations across Ontario.   
 
Seniors Active Living Centres (SALCs): the OACAO worked 
closely with the Ministry of Seniors Affairs as they modernized the 
SALC legislation and launched the call for applications for 40 new 
SALCs in late 2017.  The OACAO participated in the Ministry event 
to announce the 40 successful SALC applicants on April 17, 2018. 
With this expansion, Ontario now supports over 300 SALCs across 
the province.  Congratulations to all successful new SALCs, many 
who are already OACAO members.  We look forward to working 
with you as we continue to advocate for SALCs across Ontario.    
 
The OACAO was successful in securing a New Horizons for Seniors Program grant for 2018 ï 2019 titled: 
Fellowship and Mentors ï Engaging Men in Older Adult Centres Across Ontario.   The project will include 6 
Regional Workshops and a Webinar with the purpose of educating OACAO members about the Menôs Sheds 
movement and other successful Menôs Health and Wellness programs.  We are currently looking for a few men to 
join our Project Advisory Committee to help guide the project.  This summer we will be reaching out to our members 
to conduct a survey to gather information about successful male focused programs that are inclusive, reduce social 
isolation and improve health and wellbeing.  We will be hiring a Facilitator to lead this project. Regional workshops 
will take place this Fall, so please watch for more details. Please contact Sue Hesjedahl for more information and 
watch the OACAO List Serve for more project details. 
 
We are pleased to introduce and welcome Emma Beaton as our 2018 Summer Student. Emma is a second year 
Digital Media and Journalism student at the Wilfrid Laurier University in Brantford. Emma is excited about her 
position as our Membership Outreach and Program Assistant with the OACAO. She will be working hard in planning 
the upcoming OACAO Euchre Tournament taking place in July in Caledon.  She is also looking forward to 
connecting with many of you over the summer. (Funding provided by Service Canada). 
 
2018 ï 2019 Seniors Information and Active Living Fairs: We are grateful for the opportunity to partner with 
the Ministry of Seniors Affairs again to offer funding for OACAO members and Seniors Active Living Centres 
(SALCs) to host Seniors Information and Active Living Fairs across the province. We received expanded funding 
this year and will fund a total of 70 Fairs.  Eight Spring/Summer Fairs were approved and have been taking place 
between May ï June.  Our Northern Tour Fairs are also underway.  Phase Two of Fairs Funding is Now 
Available with an application deadline of June 22nd.  Thank you to all who have applied so far.  (See page 7 
for more information about the 2018-2019 Fairs). 
  
OACAO Conference 2018, October 29 & 30: Planning is well under way for the upcoming OACAO Conference 
AGING WELL: Turning Vision Into Action. Refer to the OACAO 2018 Conference Information on page 6. 
Please watch for the full conference brochure and registration details to come out on the list serve and on the 
OACAO website (www.oacao.org) later in the summer. The Early Bird Registration Deadline will be October 4th. 
We are very pleased to again partner with Arbor Memorial Inc. as our Diamond Conference Sponsor.   
 
Enjoy your summer!  

  

Sue Hesjedahl 

OACAO Executive Director 

http://www.oacao.org/


  

 

 

Welcome to Our New OACAO Gold Business Partners 

LIVEWELL PATHWAY HOMECARE SERVICES 

LiveWell Pathway is a proud Canadian Home & Healthcare company dedicated 
to enhancing quality of life with Integrity, Commitment, Dignity and 
Passion.  Backed by more than 30 years of varied nursing and healthcare 
industry experience, our employees deliver a unique LiveWell Pathway 
experience built on the principles of continued learning and a positive 

healthcare solution when dealing with temporary, progressive or chronic illnesses and diseases. 
 
Why Livewell Pathway ï We provide Traditional and Advanced Care Services such as Post-Op 
Care, Colostomy Care, Oxygen Therapy, Tracheotomy Care, Wound Care, Enteral Feeds and much 
more.  
 
Seniorôs Education Forum ï Livewell Pathway believes that education can lead to prevention and 
enhanced quality of life, so we extend our gratitude to the seniorôs community by hosting periodic 
Seniorôs Education Forums across the GTA. 
 
For Personal, Respite, Palliative, Companionship, Alzheimerôs/Dementia Care and much more visit 
our website at www.livewellpathway.ca or call us at 1-855-274-2228 

 

 

Tax Receipted Donations 

The OACAO is a registered Charity and has the ability to issue tax receipts. Go 
to www.oacao.org and click on the Donate Now button. Charitable Registration No. 
125123471 RR0001. Thank you for considering the OACAO for your charitable 
donation.  

Welcome to our New Gold Business Partner: 

LiveWell Pathway Homecare Services 
 

Welcome to our New Members: 

Centre de Services Guigues 
South East Grey Community 

Town of Pelham 
Whispering Pines Services Club 

 

MAKE SURE TO FOLLOW THE OACAO ON FACEBOOK AND TWITTER 

@oacao @TheOACAO 

http://www.livewellpathway.ca/
http://www.oacao.org/
http://www.canadahelps.org/CharityProfilePage.aspx?CharityID=d37591


New OACAO Member Benefit 

OACAO has partnered with Cyber Seniors in order to provide OACAO 2018-2019 members the 
opportunity to receive a one-year free membership for the Cyber-Seniors online portal. An email 
about this wonderful opportunity will be sent by Charlene O'Connor (charlene@cyberseniors.org) 
from Cyber Seniors to all current members. 

 

OACAO Board News 

Now Recruiting!  Apply Within 
 
Would you like to find out more about the OACAO or know a senior in your Centre who would be a 
good fit?  We have some Regional Representative openings and we would like to hear from you!  See 
below for a listing of current Board vacancies: 

* Central Region Senior Rep   * South West Region Senior Rep 
* North Central Region Senior Rep 

 
In most cases there is a staff Rep from the Region, to sit on the Board with, so that you are not on 
your own.  We welcome new recruits and would be happy to answer any questions that you might 
have.  The commitment is minimal, especially in addition to what you already do in your community.  
Feel free to contact Kim Bradley, OACAO Past President, at 1.866.683.2760, ext. 2078 or 
kbradley@pickering.ca for more details. 
 
It is going to be a GREAT year for OACAO and we look forward to seeing you at our Regional 
Meetings/Workshops!  Havenôt heard about Regional Meetings?  Check with your Regional 
Representative and find out where and when your next meeting is taking place.  Donôt miss out, get 
involved today, the benefits are endless!  
 

  

http://webmail.oacao.org/src/compose.php?send_to=charlene%40cyberseniors.org
mailto:kbradley@pickering.ca


OACAO Annual Conference - Turning Vision Into Action  

 

First comes summer then comes conference!  

 

The conference committee has hit the ground running!  You spoke and we listened!  The format last 

year seemed to be a hit so we are trying it out again .... with a few minor tweaks J 

 

Once again conference will be held in Mississauga at the Hilton Mississauga/Meadowvale, October 

29th and 30th, 2018.  Monday will be a full day of rotating workshops while Tuesday will once again 

be an all delegates meeting in the main ballroom. 

 

All committees are working diligently behind the scenes to ensure another successful conference.  

Some highlights to get you thinking......... 

 

The Program Committee is ensuring there is something for everyone.  This year the streams that 

they will be focusing on are: 

 Municipal Sector (ie: Challenges facing sector, Age Friendly)  

Not-for-profit Sector (ie: Partnerships/Collaboration, Fundraising, Marketing, Policy Devôt)  

Capacity Building: (ie: Volunteer Management, Performance Measures, Board Governance, 

Strat. Planning, Marketing & Outreach, Navigating Funding Opportunities) 

Programs in Action (ie: Innovative Social Media, Fitness Trends, Mind Body Classes, Artistic 

programs, Creative/Innovative Programs, Reduce Social Isolation) 

The line-up of speakers will get you thinking, motivated, planning and dreaming about what is next for 

your centre.   Our goal is for you to take home something for every part of your organization; 

programs, volunteers, boards and staff.  Bring your BIG IDEAS and our speakers will help you turn 

them into action! 

 

The Social Committee has been hard at work -  Delegates will not only be engaged in the incredible 

workshops and speakers, hearty breakfasts and lunches but some excitement and fun along the way 

as well. ñHALLOWEENò, our theme this year for the great Gala on Monday night.  So dig out those 

interesting costumes or put together a new one. You just may go home with a special prize. In 

addition to our costume contest, there will be a decorating contest, entertainment, silent auction and 

giveaways, plus our delicious buffet.       

 

Keep your eyes open for more teasers coming soon and donôt forget to check out our website 

(http://www.oacao.org/events/aging-well-conference/) and social media pages on Facebook and 

Twitter! For more information, please contact Sue Hesjedahl at sue@oacao.org . 

 

  

http://www.oacao.org/events/aging-well-conference/


OACAO Seniors Information Fairs 2018 - 2019 

The OACAO has received funding approval from the Ministry of Senior Affairs (MSA) to administer 70 Seniors 
Information and Active Living Fairs for 2018-2019.  
 
The Call for Applications for May-August is now closed and we are pleased to announce that we approved 8 
Fairs which are taking place in May and June as well as 3 Northern Tour Fairs. 

1. Wawa Goose Club - Wawa    April 11, 2018 
2. Older Adult Network of Hamilton ï Hamilton              May 30, 2018         
3. City of Belleville - Belleville                     May 31, 2018 
4. Ruth Clarke Activity Centre for Seniors ï Port Hope           May 31, 2018 
5. Evergreen Seniors Community Centre ï Guelph             June 1, 2018 
6. Oshawa Senior Citizens Centres - Oshawa             June 6, 2018 
7. Scugog Age Friendly Advisory Committee ï Port Perry June 14, 2018 
8. Town of Aurora - Aurora                June 16, 2018 
9. Ignace Silver Tops ï Ignace                June 20, 2018 
10. Geraldton Seniors Active Living Centre - Geraldton            June 22, 2018 
11. Coronation 50 Plus Recreation Centre ï Niagara Falls        June 26, 2018 

 

PHASE TWO OF FAIRS FUNDING IS NOW AVAILABLE - We are pleased to announce that Applications are 
now being accepted for Fairs taking place between September 1, 2018 and March 31, 2019. The Deadline to 
apply is Friday, June 22nd. The distribution will be as follows for 2018 - 2019:  
* Northern Tour of 4 Regional Fairs held in Northern Ontario (organized by the OACAO and the Northern 
Regions). 
* 66 Regular, single organization Fairs. (Including First Time Fairs at $2,500 each AND Subsequent OACAO 
Member or SALC Fairs at $2,000 each) (SALC = Seniors Active Living Centres funded through MSA) 

 

NEW: We are looking for 10 - 15 Fair Hosts to Pilot our new Service Delivery Model.  Please see page 8 in the 
Fairs Handbook for more details. 
 
The Selection Committee will review all applications and will notify applicants by Thursday, June 28th, 2018 on 
the success or decline of their application.  All approved applicants will be required to sign a Letter of 
Agreement with the OACAO. The updated Fairs Handbook and the Application Form for the fairs being held 
between September 2018 and March 2019 are available on the OACAO website  at: 
http://www.oacao.org/events/seniors-information-fairs/. The noted requirements listed in the Handbook must be 
followed in order to be eligible for funding. Please review the updated Fairs Handbook prior to applying for the 
funding as there have been a few updates i.e.: Service Delivery Model and new required statistics to be 
collected. 
 
Please forward your completed application forms by Friday, June 22nd by email to sue@oacao.org , by fax at 
905-584-8126 or by mail to OACAO Box 65, Caledon East Ontario L7C 3L8. Successful applicants will be 
notified by June 28, 2018.  An email confirmation will be sent to you to confirm receipt of your application.  
Please call the office if you do not receive the confirmation email to ensure that we have received your 
application. 

 

If Fairs funding is not fully allocated after the June 22nd intake deadline, a Final Application deadline will be 
announced. Please watch the OACAO website (http://www.oacao.org/events/seniors-information-fairs/) and list 
serve for notification. 

 

Please contact Shelley Wesseling, OACAO Fairs Coordinator, at shelleyw2008@hotmail.com, or Sue 
Hesjedahl, OACAO Executive Director at sue@oacao.org if you have any questions. 

 

  

http://www.oacao.org/events/seniors-information-fairs/
http://www.oacao.org/events/seniors-information-fairs/
mailto:sue@oacao.org


  


